
         
 
 

 

GLENWOOD SCHOOL 
Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN 

Tel: 01243 373120 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH 

E-mail  adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers                14th January 2021 

 
YEAR 11 WORK EXPERIENCE UPDATE & COLLEGE APPLICATION 

 
I hope that you and your family are keeping safe during these challenging times. 
 
Work experience update  
Our two weeks’ work experience was scheduled to commence from 22nd March to 2nd April 
2021. However, due to the current ongoing pandemic the difficult decision has been taken to 
cancel this year’s work experience. This is to protect our pupils and the local community. 
 
College Applications  
I am also in the process of updating my records regarding your child’s post-16 plans and would 
appreciate if you could spend few minutes completing the form below.  You can apply for 
several courses and to more than one college if currently unsure of the correct course.  
However, you will have to finalise your decision by the start of the summer term so the college 
can start planning for your child’s support needs. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs M Nisha 

 

Mrs M Nisha 
Careers Education & Guidance Co-ordinator (moreen.nisha@glenwood.hants.sch.uk) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name of pupil:  ………………………………………………………………….   (return to MN) 

Name of College Name of Course 
Interview 
date (if 

applicable) 

Have you 
accepted a 
place? Y/N 

    

    

    

If your child is currently not considering attending college: 

 I would like a Hampshire Future advisor to contact me                Yes                 No 

 My child’s plans on leaving school are:  
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